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Dear   
  
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 7 May 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 

1. Your question asked for access to “the list of applications for shared ownership received 
in the localities listed below, specifically the number of households registered for Shared 
Ownership.” 

 
The GLA has access to data on the following:  
 

• the number of enquiries individuals have made in relation to Shared Ownership 
properties advertised on the Mayor’s Homes for Londoners property portal; and  

• the number of individuals who have registered their interest for Shared Ownership 
properties advertised on the Mayor’s Homes for Londoners property portal.  

 
We do not collate the above information on a household level. Therefore, this data is only 
available for individual users of the property portal.  
 
Our partners, Full Communications, who manage the property portal for us, have provided data 
in relation to the number of individuals who have enquired about and/or have registered their 
interest for Shared Ownership properties advertised on the property portal. This data is set out 
in the table below and covers the period from 4 April 2018, when the website went live, to 21 
May 2019. 
 

London borough Total number of 
enquiries for Shared 
Ownership made by 
individuals  

Total number of registered 
interests for Shared Ownership 
made by individuals 

Barnet 2,025 815 



 
 

 

Brent 1,176 800 

Enfield 629 622 

Hackney 2,203 1,897 

Haringey 712 446 

Harrow 1,190 730 

Hillingdon 304 223 

Hounslow 1,216 814 

Lambeth 1,916 1,408 

Richmond upon Thames 269 269 

Southwark 3,897 3,114 

Sutton 287 281 

Tower Hamlets 2,437 1,858 

Waltham Forest 662 469 

Wandsworth 2,024 1,818 

Total 20,947 15,564 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Area Manager, North East Area Team, Housing & Land 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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